
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Public Works Department  ∙  555 Santa Clara Street  ∙  Vallejo  ∙  CA  ∙   94590  ∙  707.648.5251 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  January 31, 2014 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 

 Joshua Sanchez, Associate Engineer, (707) 648-5229, jsanchez@ci.vallejo.ca.us 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE: SERENO DRIVE CONCRETE REHABILITATION PROJECT – MEASURE ‘B’ FY 

2013-14 FROM TUOLUMNE STREET TO FAIRGROUNDS DRIVE 

 

 

VALLEJO, CA – On February 10, 2014, the first of two phases of roadway rehabilitation is scheduled 

to begin on Sereno Drive, between Tuolumne Street and Fairgrounds Drive.  This first phase of 

Concrete Rehabilitation will include curb ramp upgrades in compliance with the Americans with 

Disabilities Act, and removal and replacement of deteriorated concrete sidewalk, curb and gutter.  The 

second phase, Pavement Rehabilitation, will will include removal and replacement of deteriorated 

asphalt street pavement scheduled to begin this summer. 

 

B&M Builders Inc. has been contracted by City of Vallejo to begin this first Concrete Rehabilitation 

phase of work, and is expected to be completed mid-April of 2014.  For increased safety, we request 

motorists and pedestrians to be extra cautious and aware of construction workers, equipment and 

materials on Sereno Drive throughout the course of this project. 

 

Feel free to contact the project manager, Joshua Sanchez at (707) 648-5229 or by e-mail at 

jsanchez@ci.vallejo.ca.us with any questions or concerns regarding this project. 
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